
 

"Our vision is to eliminate  
homelessness and reduce poverty 

where we serve." 

Multiple District C 
Service Project 

for 
USA/Canada Lions  

Leadership Forum 2022 

In the upcoming Leadership Forum this September,  
the members of our Multiple District have taken on a  

Service Project -  
to assist the Mustard Seed in collecting clothing and necessities that 

will be used this coming Fall. 
 

The items must be new and can be for either men or women. 

Here is a list of possible  
donations. 

 

 gloves and mitts 
 eye masks for sleep 

 underwear 
 socks 

 long underwear 
 backpacks 

 toques 
 toothbrush/toothpaste 
 female hygiene items 

 deodorant 
 disposable razors 

 shampoo 
 tissue packets 

 energy bars 

Larger items would also be 
appreciated. 

 

 twin size comforters 
 winter coats 

 work boots - sizes 9 to 12 
 hard hats 

 construction pants 
 safety glasses 

Lions clubs can also donate 
cash.  It will be used  

by the committee to purchase 
items in short supply. 

This is a great Service Project of our Multiple District. 

Your club would not only be helping the Mustard Seed  
but also the members of our Multiple District. 

 

If you or your club have items to donate, contact: 
 

  Leo-Lion Kiri Beer lillegedarykiri@gmail.com  OR 
  Lion Tim Beer     foothillsliontim@gmail.com  


